Email sent to Deans/Directors on May 21, 2020

Good morning,

NCSBN has developed COVID-19 courses for students, new graduates, nurses returning to the workforce and those who are interested in learning more about the COVID-19 pandemic.  The courses are posted on the International Center for Regulatory Scholarship (ICRS) website.  They are online, self-paced and free of charge.  Three of them provide CE credit.  The courses include: Epidemiology and Modes of Transmission of COVID-19, Care of the Patient with COVID-19, Legal and Ethical Issues related to COVID-19, and Hoaxes to Avoid during the COVID-19 Pandemic.  There are also additional resources such as how to don and doff PPE. The courses can be accessed through CHROME at the following website: https://catalog.icrsncsbn.org.  

Thanks!

Jim

Jim Cleghorn
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